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January 23, 2008

Yvonne Murphy

Beacon Edler Care

19 Hudson Road

Bellrose Village, 110014104

Dear Yvonne,

On behalf of the Educaticn Foundation of (he Nassau/Suffolk Chapter of the National
Conference of CPA Practitioners, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your time in
speaking to our organization on the topic of “ How to help our Elder Clients? How to find a
oaseworker? What role does Long Term Care Insurance, Supplemental Needs Trusts, and
Reverse Mortgages play in elder care?” on January 17, 2008 at the Holiday Inn @ Plainview.

NCCPAP prides itself on presenting informative speakers with a professional, educational
lecture. You are a skilled speaker whose presentation consists of a vast body of knowledge on
the subject, an articulate presentation, the ability to answer a wide range of questions and an
outline/handout, which is a valuable reference source. Your evaluations were outstanding, and
needless to say, the audience satisfaction level was high,

I am certain that those who attended the lecture found it to be educational, and the information to

be highly useful in their practices. We are looking forward to having you make future seminar
presentations.

Very truly yours,

RGDerf Barnett, CPA, MS(TAXATION), ID, Esq.
NCCPAP Nassauw/Suffolk Chapter
Educational Foundation

22 Jericho Turnpike, Suite 110, Mineola, NY 11501 (516) 997-9500 Fax (516) 997-5155
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